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I am a winemaker in Yamhill County and I was alerted by my Senator, Comrade 

Starr, to pitch testimony against this.  But I disagree with Comrade Starr, just as we 

disagree on his support of Russia!  I think finding a way to pivot away from 

automobiles and toward public transportation (which is used predominantly by poor 

people) is a good idea.  Furthermore, I drive an electric car and so I do not buy 

gasoline which means that I do not contribute to highway maintenance.  So the one 

thing that I might agree with Comrade Starr on is that at least part of this tax should 

go to maintaining road infrastructure by electric cars. 


